
George Vercelli
Gorham

I am against lowering the voting age to 16 years of age. Overall, sixteen year olds are 
still very emotional and many concerned more about peer acceptance than what’s best
for Maine. Please Vote Against LD 1051 and the several other similar LD’s in various
committees.
Sincerely,
George
George Vercelli
16 Distant Pines Drive
Gorham, Maine 04038
207-899-6155


